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I would lie to register a protest against the proposed incinerator on the following grounds.                                                                                                          
Its location is unacceptable because of its close proximity to residents,schools and shops and any 
odours generated would detract from our lifestyle and reduce property values.                                                                                                           
Extra traffic generated would increase congestion and combined with omissions from the incinerator 
would decrease our already poor air quality. 
As I have a son living at this residence who has reduced lung function  I fear any increase in pollution 
could be detrimental to his health 
These objections have also been expressed by our neighbours who due to the closing date for 
submissions and interrupted internet due to ongoing nbn difficulties have been unable to lodge 
there complaint. 
This project should not be approved. 


